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TOWN OF HANNIBAL
Planning Board Meeting

April 6, 2023

Planning Board Members Present: Chairman Ronald Greenleaf, Nancy
Adamy, Joseph Melita, Anthony Murabito, Brandon Scruton, Carrie
Deloff
Secretary: Shelly Stanton
Absent: None
Public Attendees: Jamie Flint, Jackie Flint, Cindy Stock, Jake Malcott

Meeting called to order at 7:00 by Chairman Greenleaf.

The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all.
Roll call was taken.

Reading and approval of March 2, 2023 minutes. A motion to accept the
minutes by Brandon Scruton, 2nd by Nancy Adamy, all in favor.

Communications- Brief discussion on the Gauger permit situation with
the county from last year.

Also discussed was the Tug Hill Conference. Chairman Greenleaf asked
for thought and opinions on the various topics and sessions attended.

At 7:15, Chairman Greenleaf opened the public hearing for the Flint
Subdivision. All paperwork was reviewed again. No public concerns
were aired.

At 7:28, Joseph Melita made a motion to close the public hearing. 2nd by
Anthony Murabito. All in favor. Another motion was then made by
Carolyn Deloff to approve the Flint Subdivision. 2nd by Brandon Scruton,
all in favor.
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Jamie Flint requested that a copy of the minutes be emailed to him.

Old Business- There was more discussion on solar farms

New Business- Trustees were asked to brush up on mining laws, as they
may come into play in the future.

Date of the next meeting will be May 4, 2023 at 7:00PM.

At 7:43, a motion to adjourn was made by Brandon Scruton, 2nd by
Anthony Murabito, all in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Shelly Stanton

Shelly Stanton
Planning Board Secretary


